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May 20, 2021 
 
Steven Dean 
CEO, Chairman and Director 
Artemis Gold Inc 
Box 49298 
Vancouver BC V7X 1L3 
 
Dear Mr. Dean, 
 
The Quesnel & District Chamber of Commerce appreciates the opportunity to 
express their support for the Artemis Gold’s Blackwater Project.  
 
The Quesnel Chamber of Commerce appreciates the economic development that 
will affect our members, our community and our province. We support the high 
quality jobs and business opportunities that will help our province prosper. The 
Chamber of Commerce also respects the commitment and continual partnership 
with Indigenous Nations. 
 
The Quesnel Chamber of Commerce values the Artemis Gold’s Project and the 
commitment to their goals and values that will protect human health, minimizing 
impact on the ecosystem and returning the mining sites to environmental 
standards. We feel confident that Artemis Gold will respect the protection of 
water, wildlife and sensitive species. 
 
The Quesnel Chamber fully supports the ongoing development of Artemis Gold’s 
Blackwater project and we wish them great success with longevity. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
President Tracy Bond  
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